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Welcome to our selection of the best Android apps for creatives. On this page you will find the essential downloads for designers, illustrators and artists. Modern Android devices - whether tablets or smartphones - are more powerful and feature-rich than ever before, which makes them essential tools for
any digital creativity. The fact that there is a huge and growing collection of Android apps that provide creative tools that we would normally expect to find on a PC in the palm of our hand, means it has never been easier to create digital art on the go. Due to the wide range of apps in the Google Play store,
which are paid for and free, it can be difficult to choose the right ones, which is where our list of the best Android apps for creative comes in. We scrubbed the play store to find the best Android apps that can unleash your creativity. The best Android apps for creatives make use of your Android device's
touchscreen, while having a suitable user interface for smaller hand phones and tablets. Our selection of the best Android apps also offer a wide variety of tools and features that can make your digital art look better than ever. So, read on for our selection of the best Android apps for creatives that can be
downloaded right now. Price: Free | Developer: AdobeFamiliar to Useful Feature IllustratorPlenty usersIntegrate with desktop apps for CCAdobe users launched its Adobe Illustrator Draw on Android vector app in 2016, but even now it's practically the only credible way to create vector drawings on a
mobile device (unless you opt for an all Windows tablet). The illustrator's draw will be familiar to anyone accustomed to their desk brother, and doesn't smash into features, with configurable pencil tips, layers, combination options, and more. Of course, Adobe expects you to use Illustrator Draw with a
Creative Cloud subscription, and this is really like making the most of it, with the ability to instantly send your work to Illustrator and Photoshop CC, license adobe stock images in the app and post directly to Behance.Download Adobe Illustrator DrawPrice: Free | Developer: AutodeskNatural drawing
experience170 customisable brushesSwitchable predictive strokeAutodesk is best known for its class-leading 3D applications, but in Sketchbook it has a powerful mainstream drawing app with possibly the most natural drawing experience of all. Features include 170 customizable brushes, full PSD layer
mixing support, and a commutable predictive stroke that transforms hand-drawn lines and shapes into crisp, precise shapes. Along with a top-note Android device, especially one with a stylus, Sketchbook is probably the best free drawing app. Price: Free | Developer: AdobeVery easy to useLive-syncs
with Photoshop CCNot as good for subtle tweaksThe app That caters more for large statements than subtlety, Photoshop Mix allows you to cut cut and combine elements of different images, mix layers and make adjustments to your creations on your Android device. P.S. Mix majors in ease of use, and
synchronize live with Photoshop CC which means that when you make a switch to your phone, it will show up instantly on your desktop. Usefully, you can take advantage of all the benefits of CC with an Adobe Picture Plan, which saves a fair bit on a full Creative Cloud subscription. Download Adobe
Photoshop MixPrice: Free | Developer: Infinite Studio MobileCreate 3D images with vista toolsEnfinite canvasAlso infinite layers, undo and redevelop Sean Brakefield completely reviewed his SVG Infinite Design vector graphics app in 2016, and with the latest updates now is a real alternative to Adobe's
dominant Illustrator Draw. Infinite Design, as its name suggests, presents an infinite canvas (bread, zoom or rotate), but also infinite layers, infinite editing of paths and undoing and remaking infinitely with a slider of history. It has endless layer options; a transformation tool to translate, scale, rotate, flip,
distort and skew; automatic shape detection; grids for reference or capture; but its standout feature is the ability to create 3D images with five perspective tools. Also, an orderly addition for Android app users to Chromebooks are baked keyboard shortcuts. Price: Free | Developer: AdobeTurn any photo in
a brushGreat for ccPhotoshop Sketch users is just one of many sketch apps in our countdown, but Adobe's offering is gravitated to the top of the Creative Cloud subscriber list because of the benefits of the concomitance that belongs to the Adobe suite of tools provides. However, it is a great application of
sketches in their own right, with features including mixing modes, perspective grids and natural drawing tools, plus the ability to convert any photo into a brush using Capture CC from within the application. Download Adobe Photoshop Sketch (Image Credit: Canva) Canva has been around as an online
design tool since 2012, but only recently has it made the move to Android – so recently, in fact, that the only press image we could get is the iPad version. The taste of Android is almost identical in terms of interface and features, which are excellent and abundant respectively. More than one suite of
complete graphic design than a clipped photo editor, Canva can be used to create everything from logos to web layouts with access to a huge library of templates, icons, photos and sources, many of which are free although 'premium' assets require an in-app purchase. Price: Free | AdobeTurns sketches
on crispy Embossed models to draw on flyIntegrates with Adobe suiteMockups and wireframes have never been easier to create than with Adobe Comp. Using natural drawing gestures with your finger or stylus, you can sketch rough designs and Adobe Comp will transform it into a crisp, professional
mockery. Brilliant Shiny drawing on the fly during an ad hoc meeting or presentation, you can remove vector shapes, images, colors and text styles, and then send your comps to Adobe Photoshop, Illustrator, InDesign or Muse to end up on the desktop in an instant. (Image credit: ibis Paint X) Price: From
free | Developer: ibis mobile inc. Plenty of featuresGood communityAds can be intrusive in free Paint X versions is a drawing app that is very popular with digital artists, and it's easy to see why. It offers a wide range of tools, including a selection of 2,100 materials, more than 700 fonts and 142 brushes.
It's great for beginners who want to quickly dodge something on an Android device, but there's enough depth and choice of tools to satisfy professionals as well. The free version comes with plenty of ads, but there's a premium version that doesn't cost much (either through a one-time monthly subscription
payment). The First Member offers a few extra tools, so it's worth checking out. (Image credit: Adobe) Price: From free | Developer: AdobeEasy to useWell designed It may be a little simple for some designersSis you want to quickly and easily design posters and other graphics while it's out and about,
then Adobe Spark Post: Poster &amp; &amp; Graphic Design Editor is definitely worth downloading – especially because it has a free version. In just a few taps you can quickly make a professional looking poster. There are plenty of templates to get you started, and you can add your photos and text and
add design filters to make amazing artwork. While some people may find this a little too simple, there is an amazing amount of depth in the app, and with a little adjustment you can make individual posters that stand out from the crowd. Its simplicity is also ideal for use on mobile devices, allowing you to
whip something while you are on your way to work. Download Adobe Spark Post: Poster &amp;&amp; Graphic Design EditorPrice: From Free | Developer: AutodeskViews and edit free 2D and 2D DWGDesigned files availableSmooth, intuitive interface Advances versions require monthly subscription And
computer aided writing is your business, Autodesk's AutoCAD app is the perfect mobile assistant. It takes your technical drawings to any Android phone or tablet, and includes the ability to view and edit 3D and 2D DWG files. The smooth and intuitive interface is perfect for touchscreen formatting, and
crucially for site visits that can work offline. When online, the app syncs with AutoCAD or AutoCAD LT on your desktop to ensure a continuous workflow. AutoCAD is free of on your phone, however, as befits a serious tool, it will cost you £6/$5 per month for the Premium version and double that for
AutoCAD Ultimate, which adds 100GB of cloud storage and 40 MB of maximum file size. Price: Free | Developer: Infinite Studio Mobile80 + presets brushFotoshop-compatible with layers Additional views for 3DPopular iOS and desktop paint application you haven't made the trip via Android, but fear
hasn't – Infinite Painter is here to provide a similar feeling experience, and possibly a better one. More than 80 brush presets are available, or you can create your own, and there are Photoshop-compatible layers and mixing modes. You can create 3D images with five perspective views, and it has plenty
of tools: transformation tool, pattern tool, Liquify tool, Gradient and pattern fill, and you can rotate and flip the infinite canvas easily. Download Infinite PainterPrice: $1.99/£1.69 | Developer: Coskami GamesCheap Way to Test Paint VrDrangement AddictiveDesense Brush/Color OptionsThe paint action is
awkward If you're looking for the amazing experience of 3D painting in virtual reality... you'll need Google's Tilt Brush software, a hugely expensive work station and a similar HTC Vive or VR headset. However, paint VR is a great fun thing – an app to enjoy with your Android phone and cheap or bundled
headphones like Google Daydream or Samsung Gear VR. Ok, it's incredibly simple with a standard color wheel and a basic set of brushes to choose from, and the paint action is very uncomfortable, but it's strangely addictive fun trying to create with these limitations – like using MS Paint with a cheap
mechanical mouse in the 1990s. Price: Free | Developer: Softonium DevelopmentsIdentifies fonts you see while you're away and overDatabase includes more than 150,000 Find My Font fonts is the original font identification software, having debuted as a desktop application in which you would import
photos to discover the fonts used or a visually similar equivalent. Turning this smart tool into a mobile app opened up its horizons and allowed hungry designers of sorts to snap any piece of type into the wild and instantly discover something similar for use in design projects. With a database of more than
150,000 fonts, the Android app can identify connected or fragmented letters and claims to achieve accurate matching results up to a text height of just 20px. Price: Free | Developer: AdobeUses AI to suggest similar sourcesCreate geometric patterns based on my imagesSyncs with CCAdobe Capture is a
real Swiss army knife of design applications, helping you turn everything you see or sketch into vectors, materials, brushes and shapes for use in your projects. Capture also uses Adobe's Advanced Intelligence AI technology to recognize type shapes and suggest visually similar sources, creates
geometric patterns from any image, and can create color palettes from anyone in an instant. And along with a Creative Cloud account, your creations are instantly available on all the Adobe desktop apps you use. Download Adobe Capture CCPrice: $1.99/£1.50 | Developer: Early MelonUseful as a basic
digital sketchbookThe latest update 2013Canese only export to PNGPaperless is a solid and simple app for Android tablets that lets you draw and paint with pencils, watercolors, feather ink and brushes. A One Basic tools are available, including the Eraser tool, the Bucket Paint tool and the color selection
tool, and usefully you can set the line thickness, size, opacity and smoothing. Paperless couldn't be his only drawing app, and unfortunately his last update was in 2013, suggesting it won't develop anymore, and can only be exported to PNG, but as a simple digital sketchbook works well. Price: Free |
Developer: Valentin MayamsinExcellent tool pickerHighly responsive drawing engineAdditional features in Sketcher ProThis basic sketching app features 12 brushes, colour picker and eraser, but the user interface is the real winner here, as Sketcher Free enjoys an excellent tool collector and the
beautifully responsive drawing engine is actually The Very Varied Web Based Sketchy Tool This version of Sketcher is free to download, but you can splash out $0.99/£0.80 for Sketcher Pro and enjoy additional features such as adjustable canvas size and pan/zoom capability. Price: Free | Developer:
D9d9Create and export color palettesSelect colors from predefined paletteslotsRemember Kuler, Adobe's color collection app? The Color Reference developer does this, and that's why this app is perfect for those who are less than impressed by Kuler's Adobe transformation into browser-based CC Color.
A bit of fun is the creator of wallpaper, which allows you to design wallpapers for your phone based on your color palettes. Price: $7.99/£4.99 | Developer: X-Rite, Pantone Library IncBuilt-in AccessExtracts pantone colors from imagesThe sports palettes for use in CCRelatively car applicationsThe
myPantone app lets you create moving color palettes, intelligently extract pantone colors from images, and quickly search for the reference number of a Pantone color if you're out and about. You can also export palettes for use in Adobe's Creative Cloud (and QuarkXPress) applications. At a shy penny of
$8, it's expensive for an Android app (which are normally free), but without in-app purchases to worry about and access built-in Pantone color libraries, you're getting good value. Price: Free | Developer: ArtFlow StudioGreat UIIntuitive drawingNext palm rejectionThese two layers of the basic appUpgrade
to Pro for more featuresThe highly rated ArtFlow app is a perennial entry in our app lists, mainly because it gets the two essential basics of interface and drawing feels so good. It's easy to use and simple, but that doesn't mean childish and basic – ArtFlow is a tool that professional designers will find
useful. It supports resolution up to 4096×4096 pixels, and its smart 'Rejection of Palma' feature means it will never confuse your resting hand for your U. You have access to 20 tools with the free version, plus only two layers and six levels of undo, but upgrade to Pro and you will find your toolkit filled with
70 brushes, infinite undo, 16 layers and more. Price: $3.41/£2.12 | Developer: ARTE ExperienceStylish design Controlsintuitives explore typography historyType:Rider is an elegant platformer that also teaches you about typography. In true typographical form you control a colon, acting as a couple of
linked points, and the action is simple left, right and jump with a selection of intuitive control schemes to work with. The same levels are typographically typographical, with the landscape formed partly of letters of various types. As you progress through the history of typography you encounter newer fonts
and know their letter shapes, often as you stumble over the edge of them and fell to your death. Related articles: articles:
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